
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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November & December 2022

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 4th NOV – COLOUR RUN!

Come in plain clothes ready for a day of messy fun to celebrate bonfire night! 
MONDAY 14TH NOV - WORLD KINDNESS DAY

A day to celebrate and promote kindness in all its forms! 
FRIDAY 18TH NOV – CHILDREN IN NEED! 

Teddy’s bears picnic – bring your favourite teddy bear to nursery - JOIN IN WITH A 
SPECTACULAR NURSERY CHALLENGE – more information to be confirmed. 

MONDAY 12TH DEC – LITTLE LAMBS CHRISTMAS CRAFT MORNING
9:30AM-10:15AM – tickets will cost £2 each 

W/C MONDAY 12TH DEC – CHRISTMAS NATIVITY WEEK!
Tickets will cost £2 per person

FRIDAY 23RD DEC – CLOSE FOR CHRISTMAS
Reopen Tuesday 3rd January 2023

THE GABLES  
We have had a busy few months with lots of 
events going on at nursery! 
We have carried out keyworker sessions in the 
Little Lambs and Farmers room which have been 
amazing!
We have also done messy play sessions, stay and 
play, a painting class and a mindfulness session 
and had lots of input with our weekly challenges 
sent on iconnect. 
If you have any ideas for our keyworker sessions in 
the new year, please feel free to speak to your 
child's keyworker. We have been holding monthly 
mindfulness sessions for parents with some lovely 
feedback from those who have attended. 
We enjoyed Grandparents day, we have loved 
taking part in our weekly forest school sessions 
and exploring the seasons together! 
Thank-you for all of your kind donations towards 
our harvest hampers, these are for such a good 
cause to help those in need.

All of our parental and carer partnerships are 
extremely important to us at Fisherfield 
Childcare, we are here for you and any 

support needed.


